
The initial Schoolwide Plans for Student Achievement (SPSAs) were approved by the Board on June 19, 2024. As part of the initial School Plan, School Site 
Councils (SSCs) included a prioritized list of unfunded priorities with estimated costs to cover increased school funding.  In some cases, SSCs have elected to 


